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19 May 2021

Per Email
Remote learning  at Mauricewood PS
Dear Parent/Carer
We would like to thank you all for your continued support during this recent period of remote learning. We also appreciate the support we have had in relation to children self isolating and staying at home during this time.
We are pleased to inform you that the situation is improving and many of the staff are now out of their sellf isolation period. We hope to have almost all staff able to return to ELC and school next week. As a result this means that from the 25 May all our classes will be able to return to ELC and school once again.

Mrs Woodyer and the school staff look forward to welcoming all the children back to  ELC and school on Tuesday. Further information will be sent out directly by the school on plans for the remainder of this term.
Yours sincerely
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Fiona Robertson
Executive Director Children, Young People & Partnerships

cathy.lailvaux@midlothian.gov.uk 

c.c.
Dr Grace Vickers, Chief Executive
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